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IAF RECRUITMENT RALLY AT AIR FORCE STATION, TAMBARAM FROM  

24TH JULY 209   TO   28TH  JULY 2009. 

    

            

    The Indian Air Force plans to conduct a recruitment rally at Air Force 

Station, Tambaram from 24th July 2009 to 28th July, 2009.   

 

 The task has been entrusted to 8 Airmen Selection Centre locaterd at 

Air Force Station, Tambaram, which covers the recruitment of personnel 

below officer rank (PBOR) for the state of Tamil Nadu and UT of 

Pudhucherry.  The rally would provide an excellent opportunity for the 

aspiring youth from all districts of Tamil Nadu and UT of Pudhucherry to 

join the Indian Air Force as an air warrior and purse a meaningful career.  
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